
REGULAR BARRE CITY ENERGY COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 

Monday, December 28, 2020 at 5:30 pm 

Remote participation via ZOOM 

 

 

 

The Barre City Energy Committee regular meeting 

For Monday December 28, 2020 has been canceled. 

 

The next special scheduled meeting will be 

Wednesday, January 6, at 5:30 pm 
 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Janet Shatney, Planning Director 


